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Overview 
The PTCA has been a positive, visible force 
in the ANCS community this year, and we 
look forward to continuing that.   

Meeting with Lara Zelski 
Hannah Beth met with Lara Zelski in January 
to discuss how to increase communication 
between the ANCS Faculty/Staff, parents 
and the PTCA Board.  Among other things, 
the decision was made to change the format 
of PTCA meetings and to decrease them to 3 
times per year. 

Bingo Night 
Bingo Night was held on Friday, January 
25th, with our very own Hannah Beth Mill-
man officiating.  It was a super fun ANCS 
family night enjoyed by all that attended. 

Grants 
Close to $5,000 in grant monies were 
awarded this round!  We were truly im-
pressed with the number and quality of the 
requests. 

Coffees 
The EC Coffee was on Friday, January 18th, 
and the MC Coffee was on Friday, January 
25th.  The MC Coffee had the topic, “Suicide 
Prevention, hosted by Kristen Lee and Leslie 
Jo Tottenham.  The MC Coffee presentation 
was incredibly well-attended and well-re-
ceived. 

Goals 
Increase PTCA membership 
Increase ANCS/PTCA volunteerism 
Increase PTCA awareness 

Submitted by Hannah Beth Millman

Upcoming PTCA Events: 

Next PTCA Board Meeting:   
Monday, February 25th 
7:00pm 

Next PTCA General Meeting: 
March 12th at the MC 
6:30pm* 

*The plan is  to have 20 or so 
minutes of meet and greet with 
refreshments, followed by brief 
business and then a presenta-
tion on online safety. 


